
Empire Vale PS Scholastic Bookfair 

The students have been busy looking at the items available to purchase 

from this year’s bookfair and have filled in their wish list slip 

For those parents and carers who wish to  make a payment online , please 

complete the top section of the Wish List form included and return to 

school with your receipt number recorded on it on or before Tuesday 9 No-

vember and your child will be given their chosen items. If you are unable to 

participate in the book fair please place the correct money in an envelope 

with the wish list items you want to purchase and return it to school on or 

before Tuesday 9 November. 


